
 

 

Oconee County Board of Commissioners 
 

Addendum 3 
 

DATE:  April 20, 2020 
 
TO:   All Prospective Bidders/Offerors 
 
FROM: Finance Director 
 
RE:  Addendum 3, RFQ# 20-04-016 Animal Services Building Renovation 
 
 
The following items shall take precedence over the specifications for the above named project and shall 
become a part of the contract documents. 
 
Where any item called for in the specifications is supplemented hereby, the original requirements shall 
remain in effect. 
 
Where any original item is amended, voided, or superseded hereby the provisions of such item not 
specifically amended, voided, or superseded shall remain in effect. 
 
The following changes are to be incorporated into the solicitation documents dated April 10, 2020. All 
those receiving this addendum should modify their documents to show the below described changes.  
 
The following questions regarding RFQ# 20-04-016 Animal Services Building Renovation were 
received prior to the questions deadline of 4/17/2020 at 2:00 PM EST:   
 

Q1. What days and times are we able to make a site visit to the project site? 
A1. Site visits are available Monday – Friday from 8:00 AM-12:00 PM. Please contact Crystal 
Berisko at (706) 818-9505 to schedule.   
 
Q2. S1.01 shows cast in place trench drains in front of the new kennels.  Please provide details on 
the trench drain? (Prefab, cast in place, etc.) 
A2.Details provided during site visit.  
 
Q3. Is there a schedule of floor finishes?  We need to coordinate final floor finishes with concrete 
finishing and curing. 
A3. The plan is to have epoxy flooring, but have not coordinated the finishes in the lab or office 
area.  
 
Q4. Where are the Concrete Coatings per specification 09-9600 to be applied? 
A4. This is for the new dog kennels. 
 
Q5. What is the anticipated schedule for start of the work? 
A5.We anticipate this project to begin around the 3rd quarter of the calendar year.   



 

 

Q6. Will the bid date be extended due to plans and specifications being issued in Addendum #2? 
A6. Not at this time.  
 

 
All questions shall be directed to the Owner Contact Jessica Ellis, Purchasing Officer.  

Email: ocbids@oconee.ga.us  
 
 

 
(END OF ADDENDUM 3) 

 
Please note addendum 3 on the addenda acknowledgement form located in the RFQ package. 


